NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING—Please Post May 10—May 24, 2023

The Tri-City Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) hereby gives notice that a public hearing
will be held as follows:

TOPIC OF HEARING:

The California Department of Education (CDE) requires that each SELPA annually obtain
approval from its governing board for budget and service plans following a public hearing. The
plans must then be submitted to the CDE, prior to June 30, 2023, for final approval.

Copies of the plans are available for inspection at the SELPA office.

DATE: May 25, 2023
TIME: 10:00 a.m.
LOCATION: 4034 Irving Place

Culver City, CA 90232

If accommodations or language interpretation are required, please notify Dina Parker at
dinaparker@ccusd.org or 310-842-4220 extension 4367 by 8:00 a.m., May 22, 2023.

For additional information, contact:
Dina Parker
Tri-City SELPA
(310) 842-4220 Ext. 4367
dinaparker@ccusd.org
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